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CALL TO UPDATE INFORMATION WITH BRELA 
 

CALL TO UPDATE INFORMATION TO BRELA WITH REGARD TO 
GN.377 OF THE ARCHITECTS AND QUANTITY SURVEYOR 

REGISTRATION ACT (CAP212 and 213). 
 

The Architects and Quantity Surveyors Registration Board is hereby reminding 
Architectural and Quantity Surveying firms that Clause 12(2)(a) of The Architects 
and Quantity Surveyors (Registration) Act, 4/2010 (as amended) state that “A 
firm shall not be eligible for registration as an architectural firm or quantity 
surveying firm unless it is duly registered under the Companies Act. the 
Business Names (Registration) Act or any other relevant law”.  

The Board has noted that there is an increase of firms of Architects and Quantity 
Surveyors which are without dully registration with BRELLA ORS and operating 
or practicing without submitting their annual returns.    

In that regard, you are reminded to submit your updated information to BRELLA 
using https://ors.brela.go.tz/ not later than 31st May 2025, failure of which will 
attract suspension or deletion of the name of your firm from the AQRB register.  
     

Issued by: 
Registrar, 

Architects & Quantity Surveyors Registration Board, 
P. O. Box 2377, Dodoma, 

Tel: 026-2160370/1, 
E-mail:  info@aqrb.go.tz 

 

The advertisement is also available on the Board’s website: 
www.aqrb.go.tz 
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